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Thanks for letting us know

David Leather | Partner | Advisory
Ernst & Young LLP
100 Barbirolli Square, Manchester M2 3EY, United Kingdom
Office: +44 (0)161 333 2717 | Mobile: +44 (0)7766421800 | dleather@uk.ey.com
Website: http://www.ey.com

From: Paul Hickey 
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 7:45 PM
To: David Leather; Tim Calver; Sam Wolyniec; David Steele
Cc: Michael Kennedy
Subject: Message to Nalcor

Just spoke to Tim. The Government's message to Nalcor was just that it isn't ready to issue the EY report this week (the truth). That should be our
understanding if asked. 

Also, if asked, we should say that we have no visibility on what the issue date might ultimately be (because that is true also). 

It was also mentioned to Nalcor that because Nalcor has it AGM this week, it isn't a good week to issue anyway. We should have no need to mention this
to anyone at Nalcor I imagine. 

Any questions, give me a call. 

Paul

Paul D Hickey KC*SG, CPA, CA, CIRP
Direct 709 570 5404
Cell 709 685 4998
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